[bookmark: _GoBack]CORK COUNTY COUNCIL
ROADS ACT, 1993
TEMPORARY CLOSING OF PUBLIC ROADS

Pursuant to Section 75 of the Roads Act 1993, & Article 12 of the Roads Regulations 1994, notice is hereby given that Cork County Council proposes to temporarily close the following road for the period and reason specified below:- 

Road Subject of Proposed Closure
L-2990 Park Lane One Way Street, Cobh, Co. Cork.

Period of Proposed Closure 
From 06.00hrs on Monday 13th July 2020 to 18:00hrs on Wednesday 22nd July 2020.
(24hr Closure).

Reason for Proposed Closure
To facilitate the laying of ESB ducting for the Cobh Lower Harbour Sewerage Scheme.

Alternative Routes
Traffic approaching Park Lane will be diverted on to Laundry Hill L-2965, then turn right on to Park Road/Ahern Place L-7058 then turn right on to Orilia Tce. L2989.

Objections to this proposed temporary road closure should be made in writing, to the undersigned, quoting Ref: TRC 90-2020, not later than 5pm on Monday 29th June 2020. Telephone contact details should be included in the objection.

Director of Services,
Roads & Transportation,
Cork County Council
The Courthouse
Skibbereen
Co Cork
Email: roadclosures@corkcoco.ie

